
From: Kucera, Lauren 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 9:44 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: FW: Taxi public participation meeting November 29 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JASON KUKURUDZIAK [mailto:jasonk1@rogers.com] 
Sent: November-21-11 2:00 AM 
To: Kucera, Lauren 
Subject: Taxi public participation meeting November 29 
 
Jason Kukurudziak 
139-305 Briarhill Ave. 
London ON N5Y 4V8 
jasonk1@rogers.com 
 
Members of the Community and Neighborhoods committee: 
 
The bylaw 
process that has been ongoing for the past two years is flawed.  
Bureaucrats with little understanding of the industry and political 
interference has  
marred the proposed bylaw and enactment process.   
 
What needs to be 
done is to immediately form a committee consisting of all the taxi, 
stretch and  
executive limousine brokers, a representation of drivers and owners from 
taxis and  
limousines and the necessary city hall representatives.  The mandate of 
this  
committee would be to create a new workable bylaw that would be fair to 
all stake- 
holders within six months. After a new bylaw is passed this committee 
would meet  
regularly to deal with industry issues and disciplinary matters.  This 
committee will  
save taxpayers money because if the bylaw that is currently proposed is 
passed, the  
City will be sued be either the taxi or limousine industry. 
 
It is time for the taxi and limousine industry to work in partnership 
with the City to  
govern itself in a fair and responsible manner. 
 
Jason Kukurudziak 
 


